The Week at PPRBC...
Monday      8.00pm Advisory Team meeting
Tuesday   10.30pm Tuesday Bible Study today. 
                  7.30pm  Drum Class

Wednesday; 6.30am Morning Prayer
                      9.00 to 5.30pm Asylum Seekers Lunch Club
                      6.00pm Young Kids Club
                       8.00pm Evening Home Group at 26 Eddystone 

                                                                                             Road 

Thursday; 6.30pm Daughters of God prayer

                    7.30pm Worship Team Practice
Friday;        12.30pm Lunch Club
                      4.30pm Children’s Dance Group 
Saturday;  10.00am Piano Lessons 
                   2.00pm Life for the World Women’s Conference,
                                ‘Family God’s Way’. We are invited to this 

                                event.

                       3.00pm Community Gardening

REQUEST FOR ACCOMODATION; A friend of Paul’s, a female XLP worker, is looking for accommodation from September to July. Is there anyone who is interested in having a lodger for a year???  Please see Ann. 

Youth Study; On the 3rd Friday of each month the young people are starting their own evening meeting. It will be held in the Church House Lounge. Beginning Friday 20th September. 
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  The Christian Life –
Believing and Belonging
“...so in Christ, we who are many form 1 body, and each member belongs to all the others.” Romans 12 v.5
Church contact details; 

Pastor – Rev Ann Luther

Tel; 0207 639 0836  Mobile 07985 165916

E mail; adminpprbc@sky.com Website; (with access to sermons etc) PPRBC(on Google)

Church office; Tuesday & Wednesday 9.00am – 4.00pm
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Peckham Park Road Baptist Church is here to be good friends with God, good friends with one another and good friends with our neighbours.
Welcome to our Service today, if this is your first time here, then please make yourself known to the door stewards.
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10.00am. BIBLE STUDY; Today we are studying the book of Daniel, Chapter 5, ‘The Writing on the Wall’.
[image: image4.wmf]11.15am Morning Service. You were welcomed at the door today by Ruby. Our focus is on Believing and Belonging, and today we are looking at what we understand by Church Membership. As a local Church we run a formal membership role, but it is not often discussed. It is required that members be baptised, as is advised in Scripture. The refreshments today are provided by the Daughters of God. Group.  Joyce, the flowers are wonderful.  
After the service there will be a short meeting for those who want to be baptised. We will get together as soon after church as possible, in the crèche room, behind the main church hall. 
2.00pm Life for the World meeting
4.00pm ‘Free’ Cinema screening of ‘Skyfall’. This is at the Employment Academy, 29 Peckham Road, and is run by the Pecan hour Bank. It is not totally free, you will need to take a tin of food as a donation to the Pecan Food bank!!  
6.30 pm Evening meeting in Church – Ann will be leading 
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BIRTHDAYS – on this coming Friday, 13th September, it is Florence Erb’s 60th birthday. Florence is not able to attend church regularly, but she keeps in touch with us. Congratulations and best wishes to her on this special occasion.  
Saturday 14th Sept Life for the World are having a Women’s Conference on 

                                            family life. We are invited.
Saturday 21st Sept 10.00am Table Top Sale – see Gloria, Andy or Joyce for 

                                                                                                                  details
Saturday 28th Sept Community ‘Bring and Fix it’ event. 

Saturday 12th October and we will be having a Social Barn Dance to which all our partners will be invited
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[image: image7.wmf]THANKS very, very much...to all who came along to help ‘spruce up’ our premises yesterday. Chairs were scrubbed, walls repainted, extractor fans cleaned, the roof checked, stuff decluttered, and everyone got fed well...thanks to you all for your hard work, now the building feels ready for a busy Autumn!

[image: image8.wmf]Last week you may have wondered why Kim seemed to be attached to a lap top!! Everywhere she went, the laptop went too. The reason was that she was making us a new Website, and a very good website it is. We’ll hear more about it in the service, but you can look it up on pprbc.co.uk

It’s really good, there is a facebook page as well, ask Kim, Andy or one of the young people for more information.

PS. Somewhere in this newsletter is a sign to do with the website – who can spot it first??!!
Greetings from Elison in Nigeria. He is doing well on the farm, and has done lots of planting.  He has also built a bio gas generator, but it is proving challenging to be fully productive. Please pray for Elison and his friends who are living on the farm. Pray for good relationships with neighbours; pray for protection from extremists; pray for the success of the bio gas project. Let’s also remember Hannah in the US – she has been working hard to establish a young people’s worship team, and was encouraged this week. An extract from an e mail; “I am so happy to report that the young people's worship group has come alive this week. After so many meetings of 2 or 3 or no one there at all, it just came together and worked, and was awesome. 1 guy on electric guitar, two girls on acoustic, a young singer, the new youth minister on drum and bass, our pianist on piano. “
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Here, we continue to pray for children & young people who are beginning new chapters in life; 
‘Lord, we thank you for growth and the start of new stages in our lives. We pray for those who will be starting a new term in a new place in these next few weeks. Help them to settle in quickly, and to be able to find their way around the new place. Provide friends for them with whom they can share the experience of newness. May these friends provide a positive influence for years to come. Enable the newcomers to overcome difficulties and concerns by having courage to ask questions of the right people. And may they have an awareness of Your peace at all times. In Jesus’Name we pray, Amen.’  
























